
October 15, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Kangas 

P.O. Box 422644 

San Francisco, CA 94142 

 

Dear Mr. Kangas: 

 

Thank you for your October 10, 1997 letter regarding your request that the ARRB interview George 

Bush, E. Howard Hunt, and Dan Rather.  I have forwarded your request to senior staff members for 

review. 

 

Again, thank you for writing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


